
VILLAGE OF COHOCTON         
BUDGET HEARING  
MARCH 19, 2025 

 

 
 
 
 
The Budget Hearing meeting of the Cohocton Village Board of Trustees was held on Wednesday,  
March 19, 2025 at 6:45 pm, at the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton.   
 
Present were: Trustees: Mat McCarthy, Kathy Gray, Josh Schumacher and Al Lewis.  Also present 
were:  Clerk Ashley Adams, Bill Waggoner, Wendell Freelove, Ronald Towner and Marty Oehlbeck. 
 
Trustee Gray called the meeting to order at 6:45 pm. 
 
Clerk Adams led the Pledge to the Flag. 
 
Trustee Gray summarized the proposed budget and stated that the Village Board was able to keep it 
within the tax cap guidelines again this year. 
 
Motion was made to approve the Tentative Budget by Trustee Schumacher, seconded by Trustee Lewis. 
Motion carried 4-0. 
 
Being no further questions from those present and having received no correspondence relative to the 
hearing, a motion to close the hearing was made by Trustee McCarthy, seconded by Trustee Lewis.   
 
The public hearing was closed at 6:59 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Ashley Adams        Prepared March 20, 2025 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 


